
12th Ave Sewer Main Project 
	 Spring 2024 Project Update 

New Pressure Sewer Main Project Begins Spring 2024

Project Background
The City of Post Falls Public Works Department is constructing a 
new pressure sewer main under 12th Ave. The new pressure sewer 
main will pump collected wastewater from the existing 12th Ave lift 
station to the City’s Water Reclamation Facility (WRF). The City plans 
to construct a 1-mile section of force main to the manhole at the 
intersection of Sugar Maple Road and 12th Ave.

Expected Impacts
In order to start constructing the new pipe, crews will excavate the 
road starting May 2024 as part of Phase 1. Work will start East and 
move West. Residents in the area may notice:

•	 Increased construction noise, vibration and dust 
•	 Increased truck traffic and equipment in the area 
•	 Phased road closures along Sugar Maple and 12th Ave  
•	 Possible temporary driveway restrictions 
•	 Pedestrian traffic might be affected
•	 Limited street parking

Work is anticipated to occur Monday – Friday between 7am – 6pm.

Utility interruptions are not planned as part of this project but could 
occur unexpectedly. 

Construction
Complete
Late Summer 2024

Phase 2
Road Closures

June, 2024

Phase 1
Pipe Construction 
June 3, 2024

Construction 
Begins

Potholing
May 28, 2024

Construction Timeline

What: The City plans to construct a 
1-mile section of force main to 
the manhole at the intersection 
of Sugar Maple Road and  
12th Ave.

The construction of a new 
pressure sewer main will pump 
collected wastewater from the 
existing 12th Ave lift station to 
the City’s Water Reclamation 
Facility (WRF).

Why:

When: This project is scheduled to 
begin May 28, 2024, and 
anticipated to be completed 
late summer of 2024.

Project Quick Facts

Notice: For safety reasons, residents should remain out of the 
work area. The affected portion of the road will be closed off with 
barricades and signage. Please remain out of the barricaded area 
and keep children and pets away from the construction.

The project has a construction 
cost of $1,247,420.00, and 
is being funded through the 
wastewater collection fund.

How:
Questions?  
Hannah Anderson, Public Involvement Specialist, The Langdon Group

handerson@langdongroupinc.com

208-770-0500


